
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 We are excited that Sunday School is happening each  

          Sunday Morning at 10:00 with classes for all age groups.  

 

You are welcome here. Please  join us! 
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CHURCH CALENDAR 

 

September 6,  10:00 Sunday School 

  11:00 Worship time 

 

September 7, Labor Day, Office Closed 

 

September 8, 8:05 Moms in Prayer, Parlor 

 

September 13, 10:00 Sunday School 

   11:00 Worship Time followed 

                                       by Business Meeting 

                                        Deacon Election 

 

September 15, 8:05 Moms in Prayer, Parlor 

 

 September 20,   8:30 Deacons Meeting 

    10:00 Sunday School 

    11:00 Worship Time 

 

September 22, 8:05 Moms in Prayer, Parlor 

 

September 27, 10:00 Sunday School 

                            11:00 Worship Time 

 

September 29, 8:05 Moms in Prayer, Parlor 

 

In The Media Center… 

We have a wide variety of books on many subjects.  We are 

anxious for the time we will be open and we look forward 

to seeing you! 

Church Office: 706-245-9701 

Web Address: www.roystonbaptistchurch.org 
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Worship Time 

 

We are having good attendance, beautiful uplifting music, and inspiring and in-

formative scripture based sermons. 

Guidelines for safety are being followed.  

Please join us at 11:00 in the sanctuary. 

 

From Hillary Davison, Minister of Music 

I Corinthians 12:1-11 

Growing up in the Pentecostal Holiness Church, speaking in tongues was a measure of spirituality to some 

and totally weird and scary to others, particularly my friends who grew up in other denominations. I remem-

ber being in church and feeling the Holy Spirit fall on our congregation. I remember the hair standing up on 

the back of my neck when a message was given in tongues and how the whole church fell silent, waiting on 

the soon-coming interpretation. I remember knowing that it was from God, and I wanted it so bad. Through-

out my whole life, I felt that I had never had the very deepest connection with God because I had never 

been given the gift of speaking in tongues. It wasn’t until I became a young adult that I understood that 

speaking in tongues is but ONE spiritual gift that the Lord gives to His disciples. The scripture teaches us that 

different disciples possess different gifts, but that they are all from God and of God. 

Sometimes I think that we get discouraged if we don’t possess the same gifts and talents as others. Maybe 

someone sings better than me. Maybe someone prays better than me. Maybe someone quotes scripture 

better than me. Maybe someone teaches better than me. It is easy for us, the humans that God made us, to 

compare our gifts and talents to others.  I have found myself in this place many times throughout my life. It 

is important to remember that God designed us to be unique.  He gives us unique gifts and wants us to USE 

them for His glory and for building His kingdom of believers. Each individual gift is given to be used to show 

the world who Jesus is. You may not be speaking in tongues, but you may be speaking life into a lost person 

or teaching other believers through your spiritual wisdom. You may have the faith to move mountains and 

to believe that healing will come. You may have the gift to prophesy over a young person who has no direc-

tion in this incredibly lost world. You may be able to recognize the spirit of Evil and rebuke the Devil. And 

you may be able to interpret a spiritual message that God gives to another in a language that is unknown. I 

want to challenge you to find and use your gift. Using these gifts will be the gateway to knowing God so 

much deeper, and to win the lost in this world to Jesus. Find ways to use your gifts in the church, through 

your ministry area or through service. Find ways to use your gifts among your friend groups. And find ways 

to use your gifts in this world that so desperately needs to know the love and forgiveness of Jesus. 

Blessings to all, 

Hillary 

Up next for Bereavement Meal: 

Colleen Phillips’ Group 

Look around each week and make a note of someone you miss seeing 

at church. Give them a call or send a card. It will make a difference. 

The Counting Committee needs your help! As you prepare your offering, please fill out the envelope with 

your name and the amount. This will greatly help with our counting and record keeping. Thank you for your 

understanding and cooperation. 

   The Counting Committee 

Church Wide Email List 

If you are not receiving emails from RBC and would like for your email to be added, please contact the 

church office or send me an email at pjsrbc@gmail.com. 

    Thanks, Pam 

Deacon Election 

We are in the Deacon Election process.  Please prayerfully consider the person you will vote for using  I Tim-

othy 3: 8-13. The election will be September, 13. The following persons are members of Royston Baptist 

Church who have accepted the nomination to serve as a Deacon for a three year term and have met the By-

Laws qualifications: 

Jerry Gaines   Kevin Harris   Deborah Herring  Michael James 

Joey Kendrick   Pam Skelton   Kyle Westbrook 


